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Kopinski, Sara

From: Geoff Roehll < >

Sent: Tuesday, November 17, 2020 3:19 PM

To: Venard, Erin

Cc: Kopinski, Sara; Laff, Allison

Subject: FW: City Gate West

  

CAUTION: This e-mail originated outside of the City of Naperville (@naperville.il.us).  

DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you confirm the incoming address of the sender and know the content is 

safe. 

  

See below letter of support for PZC. 

 
Geoffrey Roehll, ASLA, CLARB 

Senior Principal 

 
Hitchcock Design Group 

22 E Chicago Avenue, Suite 200A, Naperville, Illinois 60540 

 
Austin | Indianapolis | Naperville  

hitchcockdesigngroup.com 

 

From: Paul DeKruiff < >  

Sent: Tuesday, November 17, 2020 3:06 PM 

To: Geoff Roehll <

Cc: 

Subject: FW: City Gate West 

 

Geoff, 

 

Please see below.   

 

Paul De Kruiff 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 CAUTION: Heads-up: this email came from outside the firm. Please do not click any links or attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and their email address.  
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From: Mark Trnka <   

Sent: Tuesday, August 18, 2020 10:31 AM 

To: Paul DeKruiff  

Cc: Gideon Haynes 

Subject: City Gate West 

 

Hi Paul 

 

The City Gate West concept is impressive and certainly will enhance the area, and specifically the Route 59 & 

Ferry Road intersection. As a neighboring business leader, I am certainly supportive of the vision and looking 

forward to seeing it come to fruition. Please let me know if I can lend assistance. Best of luck 

 

Mark Trnka 

Executive Director  

 
www.WelcomeToMonarchLanding.com 

 
Managed by Life Care Service TM 
A Senior Care Development, LLC Community 

 

 

 

 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic mail transmission and any documents accompanying this electronic mail 

transmission are intended by Monarch Landing for the use of the named addressee(s) to which it is directed and may contain 

information that is privileged, or otherwise confidential. It is not intended for transmission to, or receipt by, anyone other than the 

named addressee(s) (or a person authorized to deliver it to the named addressee(s)). It should not be copied or forwarded to any 

unauthorized persons. If you have received this electronic mail transmission in error, please delete it from your system without 

copying or forwarding it, and notify the sender of the error by reply e-mail or by calling Monarch Landing at (630) 548-0400, so our 

address record can be corrected.  

 

Equal Housing Opportunity  


